
 

 

 

City of Evanston 
Robert Crown Community Center, Ice Complex and 
Library 

 

 
The City of Evanston will host a Neighborhood Meeting on Tuesday, 
March 21, 2017 in the Robert Crown Community Center Gymnasium 
located at 1701 Main Street to gather initial input for the planned 
replacement of the Robert Crown Community Center.  
 
 
 
Presentation and Discussion: 6:30 P.M. to 8:30 P.M.          
 

 
 
Consultants Woodhouse Tinucci Architects and City of Evanston staff 

will present the following:  

 
- Project introductions and background information 

- Project goals and initial program considerations 

- Next steps 

 

Please visit the project website for project information and updates:  

www.cityofevanston.org/robertcrownproject 

 

http://www.cityofevanston.org/robertcrownproject

